
STATE OF CALIFORNIA Dave Jones, Insurance Commissioner

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE
Fraud Division

2400 Del Paso Road, Suite 250

Sacramento, OA 95834
(916)854-5760

November 29, 2018

Rachelle Davis

Legal Office Business Manager
Humboldt County District Attorney's Office
825 5th Street. 4th Floor
Eureka, CA 95501

George Mueller, Deputy Commissioner

received

DEC 0 3 2018

district ATTORNEY

RE: Fiscal Year 2018-19 Workers' Compensation Insurance Fraud Program Grant Award Amendment

Dear Rachelle Davis:

I  am pleased to Inform you that the amended grant award for the Fiscal Year 2018-19 Workers'
Compensation Insurance Fraud Program for Humboldt County is $214,638 which is an increase of $4,865
above the initial funding amount. This amended grant award is to be used specifically for the enhanced
investigation and prosecution of workers' compensation insurance fraud.

Enclosed are two original Grant Award Agreements for signature. Please have the official designated
in the Resolution from the Board of Supervisors sign and date both originals and return to the address
below by December 19,2018. Once the Agreements are fully executed, a signed Grant Award Agreement
will be returned to you.

If the previously submitted Fiscal Year 2018-19 Resolution does not provide authority to accept amended
funding, a new BOS Resolution is required. Sample Resolution wording can be provided upon request.

Return to: CDI Enforcement Branch Headquarters
Local Assistance Unit Manager
2400 Del Paso Road, Suite 250

Sacramento, CA 95834

Sincerely,

Janis Perschler

Manager, Local Assistance Unit

Enclosures

cc; Wayne Cox, Chief Investigator


